The Warren Township Supervisors met at the Municipal Building on June 1, 2020 for their regularly scheduled meeting at 5:00 PM. All were present. Roadmaster Joe Vrabel was also present.

The secretary's minutes were read and approved. Mark made a motion to accept and Bill seconded. The following treasurer's report was given, with accounts as listed:

## **General Funds**

Plgit General Fund	6,632.24
Plgit General Prime	10,5100.60
Impact General Fund	27,050.75
Impact General Prime	417,103.12
WarrenTwp First Citizens	6,980.83
Cash Account	335.07
Total General Fund	\$563,202.61

## State Funds

Total State Account	\$354,454,91
Plgit State Prime	333,944.98
Plight State Fund	20,509.93

The total interest accrued from all accounts for May was \$512.53

Roadmaster report: FEMA work is being done on FEMA projects with materials being put on roads, graded and rolled. Dust control has been started. Abell Construction was hired to clean some ditches.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

The roof has been completed with all extra work done also.

Research is still being done on Township Website. Bill recommended we check with PSATS to see what services they offer.

Sale of equipment was tabled until next meeting.

Janice checked in to requirements from Tom Toot in regards to insurance to deliver material to Warren Township. Joe will inform him what paperwork is required for him to do so.

Cinders have not been ordered.

Grader is still having some problems.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

We will begin recycling on June 6, 2020.

Field Days will continue this year with a scaled down version and safe distancing practices will be in place.

Election Day is June 2, 2020

Fred requested a load of top soil be purchased for around fence.

All bills were reviewed and signed. Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM.

Janice Young, Secretary